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Nebraska Public Power District Warns of Scam Attempts 
 (KLZA) --The Nebraska Public Power District is warning customers of a phone scam spreading
across the country in an attempt to defraud customers of electric utilities. The scam involves
telephone callers claiming to be from a utility company and then employing a variety of techniques
to defraud customers. 

Some threaten customers with disconnecting electric service to their home or business if they don’t
make a payment immediately. The scam artist instructs them to send money via prepaid card or
online payment service, such as PayPal or GreenDot, before their power is shut off. The scammer’s
caller-ID is falsified so it appears to originate from the utility company, a practice known as
‘spoofing.’ 

Reports in Nebraska indicate that customers are being asked for credit card numbers. NPPD, as a
business practice, does not ask for a credit card number.  NPPD urges all who are contacted to call
their utility before providing any type of payment to a request such as this,” said Ken Curry, NPPD
vice-president of customer service. 

NPPD customers who receive such a call should not attempt to make any payment and contact
NPPD’s Centralized Customer Care Center at 1-877-ASK-NPPD (877-275-6773) to report the
request. If served electrically by a rural public power district or municipality, customers should
contact that organization before providing any type of payment. Customers are also encouraged to
contact local law enforcement about any suspicious calls demanding immediate payment of their
electric bill.

NPPD helps serve an estimated 600,000 Nebraskans in 86 of the state’s 93 counties with retail or
wholesale electric power and energy-related products and services.

 

Many Signals Communications 


